
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
 
Regarding the recent developments on social media, we would like 

to inform the public that neither the European Scientific Journal, 

ESJ, nor the European Scientific Institute, ESI have published 

content on 9/11 attacks.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

European Scientific Journal, ESJ   14.09.2016 

Editorial Office 


